
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  

POST OFFICE BOX 3165 

WILSON,   NC     27895 

Telephone: (252) 640-6400 

Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 

 

 

             

NOTIFICATION OF AWARD 
 

  
March 20, 2018 

 

RALPH HODGE CONSTRUCTION CO. 
2101-F MILLER ROAD S. 

WILSON, NC 27893 

 

Contract No.: D4POC0007  
Federal Aid No.: Various 

WBS Element: Various 

County: Johnston & Wayne Counties 
Description: Pipe Replacement  

 

Dear Sir: 
 

I am pleased to inform you that Ralph Hodge Construction has been awarded the contract for the 

above project based on the bid submitted on March 13, 2018 in the amount of $1,028,236.00.  Site 

149 in Wayne County are being assigned to Ralph Hodge Construction. 
 
The advertised DBE goal for the subject project was set at 0.0%.  The bid proposal indicated 
participation of DBE = 0.0%. The DBE Goal Commitments of 0.0% will be Contract Goal 
Requirement. 
 

Please provide the required certificate of insurance within 7 calendar days from the date you receive 
your award letter.   

 
As soon as possible following receipt of the required information, the Department will complete 
the execution of the contract and return one copy of the contract to you.  If you have any questions, 
or if I can be of any further assistance, please advise. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Vickie P. Gardner 

Division Proposals Engineer 
 

ec: Ronnie Keeter, PE    Jiles Harrell, PE   

Randy Davis   

3/20/2018
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